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Dear Parents 

 

We have almost come to the end of yet another academic year! 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our parents for their support to the school, throughout the year. We value 

the partnership with our parents deeply and appreciate that many of the successes and accolades achieved this year are a direct 

result of the excellent parent- teacher relationships created. Please note that while school reports are issued tomorrow, 

Thursday 27th June 2019, next week is still a normal school week.  The school year officially concludes on Thursday 4th July 2019 

at 12.00 midday.  

In preparation of the 2019 – 2020 Academic Year, we would like to share the following information with you; 

 

1. School re-opens for students on Sunday 1st September 2019; please be reminded of the following for the first day back: 

 the school day will begin at 07:35am; the school gates open at 07.15am. 

 information of which class your child will be in will be displayed on boards outside the areas below. All 

teachers will be out in the respective areas to advise and guide you. 

2. All students need to meet their teachers between 7.15 am and 7.35am on Sunday 1st September in the following areas: 

a. FS 1 and 2 -    Foundation Playground 

b. Year 1  -    KS1 Playground 

c. Year 2  -    Outside the Year 2 Building 

d. Year 3 – Year 6 -    On the Blue area 

 

The first week of school (1st – 5th September) will serve as an induction week for all students. The induction programme is 

designed to give students opportunities to settle into their new class routines, become familiar or re-acquaint themselves with 

the values and expectations of AAESS, get to know their new teachers, and to make new friends! Please ensure that your child 

arrives for school on time (before 7.35am); late students and parents will have to sign in at the Reception, in the Admin building. 

Students should be collected from their classrooms at the end of the school day at 2.30pm. Kindly make sure that your child 

comes to school in the correct uniform, including an AAESS sun hat, since we operate a no hat, no play policy.  In line with our 

healthy eating policy, please be reminded not to send unhealthy foods to school, which are high in fat, sugar or salt. As always, 

your child will also need a labelled, reusable water bottle.  

  

With the construction and completion of the new KS2 building, as well as the auditorium, the 2019 – 2020 Academic year 

promises to be yet another wonderful and enjoyable learning experience for our students. Year 3 – Year 6 students will be the 

first occupants of this exciting new facility. In addition to this, we are pleased to announce that the students will also receive 

additional bespoke lessons from specialist teachers in the science and computing subjects. We also believe the purpose built 

science and computing labs will further enhance the children’s learning experience. An exciting chapter for everyone at AAESS to 

look forward to! 

 

We would like to wish all our students a wonderful and most enjoyable summer holiday and for those of you who are travelling 

a safe and prosperous trip. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs. Helen McCauley 

Head of Primary 

 


